
From:  RAP ParkFees <rap.parkfees@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/07/2018 08:54:10 AM

To:  ekhalatian@mayerbrown.com

Subject:  Early Consultation Meeting Dates - 1750 N. Vine St
 

Hello,

The following date(s) are available for an Early Consultation Meeting:

6/14 @ 1PM

Let us know which works and we will send you a meeting invitation. Thank you.  

Sincerely,

Park Fee Staff

Department of Recreation and Parks 
4th Floor, Suite 400
221 N. Figueroa Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012
(213) 202-2682

For more information about Park Fees, visit http://laparks.org/planning/quimby-park-fees

http://laparks.org/planning/quimby-park-fees

